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TO BE READ OUT LOUD IN ALL CHURCHES 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 

Re: Father’s Day – Sunday, June 16, 2024 

 

Christian Greetings!  

 

As we approach this Father’s Day weekend, I want to take a moment to express my 

heartfelt appreciation and gratitude to each of you - the men of the East Jamaica 

Conference. Your tireless efforts, unwavering commitment, and selfless dedication to 

your families, the church, and our community are truly commendable. 

 

As fathers and husbands, you are the pillars of strength and wisdom, providing guidance, 

support, and love to those around you. Your contributions are often unseen, yet 

invaluable. Your hard work, provision, and protection are the foundation upon which our 

families and communities are built. 

 

This Sabbath, June 15, 2024, I encourage each church member to take a moment to 

publicly recognize and celebrate the contributions of men and fathers. Let us honor their 

faithfulness, love, and dedication. May our churches be filled with gratitude and 

appreciation for the men who make a difference in our lives. 

 

May God continue to bless and strengthen you as you lead and serve your families and 

communities. 

 

With love and appreciation, 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor Adrian Johnson, 

Family and Men’s Ministries Director  
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